From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 1:56:24 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 3:18 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
David Lick

-- Phone --

-- Comiani --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
| object to the proposed rate increases. | expect Hydro One is using their projected costs to justify
these increases in rates.

From my point of view these costs are way out of control and the Ontario Energy Board should not be
supporting it any longer.

The most recent example of wasteful spending.....a CEO who is paid 10x more then our neighbouring
provincial utility CEO's for what????......... driving the cost of electrical transmission up.

-- Attachment --
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